Changes were made to the registration and
boarding times for aircraft at the airport of
Urumqi

2019 26 October

Dear passengers!

Uzbekistan Airways informs you that from November 1, 2019, the registration of
passengers for flights at the Urumqi airport ends 50 minutes before the flight
departure time, and boarding of the passengers on the aircraft - 20 minutes before
the flight departure time.

Recall, “Uzbekistan Airways” operates regular passenger flights to Urumgqi twice a
week on Tuesdays and Fridays.



